
HOW WE TAKE-OUT  
IS CHANGING

As part of the Single-Use Item Reduction Strategy,  
the City’s comprehensive Single-Use Item Reduction 
Bylaw includes the elimination of foam cups and  
take-out containers.
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For further details please visit us at chilliwack.com/sui
Email questions to environment@chilliwack.com or call 604.793.2907.

CUPS & TAKE-OUT CONTAINERS
Paper and Plastic not included in bylaw at this time due to lack of provincial legislation. 

  FOAM ✓ PAPER & PLASTIC

✓  REUSABLE (WHERE ACCEPTED)

Please use reusable cups/
containers if possible or  
recycle responsibly.


